
 

 
Veterans Affairs Office 
of Lexington County 

GARY R. BAKER 
DIRECTOR 

 

BARBARA O’CONNOR 
ASST. CSO 

 

JENNIFER HENDRIX 
VETERANS SPECIALIST 

VET NEWS 
October 2010 

605 WEST MAIN STREET 
SUITE 101 

LEXINGTON, S.C. 29072 

TELEPHONE: (803) 785-8400 

FAX: (803) 785-0115 
 

Editor: Cindy Wise 

OCTOBER DATES FOR  
OUTREACH  PROGRAM   

October 5th:   9-12        Batesburg-Leesville 
October 12th:  9-12 Chapin 

 
Please call the office to schedule an  

appointment. 
************************************ 
TOLL-FREE TELEPHONE NUMBERS 

 
Lexington Main Office: 785-8400 
From Batesburg/Leesville: 332-8400 
From Chapin:   941-0231 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
Oct. 7th War on Terror Began (2001) 
Oct. 11th Veterans Advisory Committee 
Oct. 11th Columbus Day (Observed) 
Oct. 12th Columbus Day (Traditional) 
Oct. 13th U.S. Navy Established (1775) 
Oct. 16th National Boss Day 
Oct. 24th United Nations Day 
Oct. 27th Navy Day 
Oct. 31st Halloween     

 
  *REMINDER* 

  Set your clocks BACK 1 
  hour on Sunday 

  November 7th @ 2 AM 

 

 
PLEASE NOTE THESE DATES: 

 
Our Service Representatives will be out of the office on October 13th through 15th in  
order to attend a training conference.  However, the office will be open from 9 am to       
1 pm each day and available for information, van transportation requests and            
emergencies.  The van will be running on its normal schedule the Monday, Wednesday 
and Thursday of that week. We thank you in advance for your understanding. 



  
HOW TO GET 

SPECIALIZED PHONE 
EQUIPMENT 

FREE 
 

This  is through the South Carolina Equipment Distribution Program  (SCEDP).   You must be a 
legal, permanent resident of South Carolina, have a home phone (not a cell phone), and have 
a qualifying disability confirmed by one of the following     professional certifiers: audiologist, 
physician,  physician’s  assistant,  advanced    practice  registered  nurse,  speech‐language           
pathologist, or hearing aid specialist. If you are eligible, you’ll get phone equipment absolutely 
free for as  long as you need  it. You will need to complete a one‐page application, which you 
can pick up  from our office. You can also contact SCEDP directly  for an application or  if you 
have questions at: 
      Toll Free Calls:  1‐877‐225‐8337 
      Local Calls:     803‐896‐8337 
      Email:      AmplifyLife@scedp.org 
      Website:     www.scedp.org 

For Your Information 
 
VA Secretary Shinseki has approved presumptive service connection for nine specific 
infectious diseases associated with Gulf War service:  Brucellosis, Campylobacter     
jejuni, Coxiella Burnetii (Q fever), Malaria, Mycobacterium tuberculosis, Nontyphoid 
Salmonella, Shigella, Visceral leishmaniasis and West Nile virus. 
 
Contact the VA office if you have diagnoses of any of these diseases. 



 

 
LEXINGTON COUNTY 

       8th Annual 
   VETERAN’S PARADE 

 
                    Sunday, November 7, 2010 
               Main Street and South Lake Drive 

                      Downtown Lexington 
 

                PARADE BEGINS AT 3:00 P.M. 
              (No entry fee)  

 
                COME HELP HONOR OUR VETERANS !!  
                       Grand Marshalls: Gulf War Veterans 
                  1990- (present)  
 
             A memorial service will be held at the Veterans’s 
                           Monument following the parade 
 

                                             SPONSORED BY: 
 
                      LEXINGTON COUNTY VETERANS AFFAIRS 

        AMERICAN LEGION POST 7 
                               VFW POST 8738 

                                           TOWN OF LEXINGTON 
                            

                    For More Information Contact:   
                                           Sharon Willis 785-1454 
                                                Veterans Affairs office 785-8400 



 

  



 

  



 

 
LOOKING AHEAD… 

 
The Lexington County Veterans Affairs Office will be 
closed on November 11th in observance of Veteran’s Day 
and on November 25th and 26th for Thanksgiving. The 
DAV van will not run on November 11th and November 
25th. 

 

DRIVERS STILL NEEDED 
 

Due to the increasing demand for 
DAV van transportation, drivers 
are still needed. If you could serve 
in this way, whether for one day a 
week, or one day a month, please 
call our office at785-8400 to re-
ceive an application. 

 
QUOTE OF THE MONTH 

 
“Always vote for principle, 

though you may vote alone, 
and you may cherish the sweetest 

reflection 
that your vote is never lost.”- 

 
John Quincy Adams 

 
Please remember 

to vote on 
November 2nd! 


